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Limited Preference for Disaster-
Affected Families

• Only a certain number of vouchers are made available 
under a Limited Preference and are used as a tool to 
respond to an urgent, unmet local need

• Forty-eight vouchers are currently set aside for 
households that resided in city limits and were displaced 
as a result of the wildfires

• The proposed change qualifies affected households from 
outside city limits and has the potential to resolve the 
unmet housing needs of all families who were still 
receiving FEMA assistance as of May 2019 2



Recommendation

• Housing and Community Services 
recommends that the Housing Authority, 
by resolution, adopt the revision to 
Chapter 4, Section 4-III.C of the Housing 
Choice Voucher Program Administrative 
Plan dated May 20, 2019.

• Questions?
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